

#### St. Paul Catholic School

3121 Hyde Park Rd. Pensacola, FL 32503 850-436-6435

# WELCOME B&CK!

# Calendar Changes

Please adjust your school calendars as the following dates have changed/added.

- Jan. 16, 2015 is a full day of school.
- Jan. 22, 2015 will be the 2<sup>nd</sup> PTO
   Meeting- Please attend for important
   information on future improvements and
   to pick up registration packets.
- PreK- End of Year Celebration has been moved to Thursday, May 21, 2015.
- Add Field Day- May 22, 2015, 9:30-2:30
   Gr. K-7, 8<sup>th</sup> grade invited to attend.



# Spartan Weekly News: 1-9-2015

# Thank You!

Thank you for the many gifts to all of the faculty and staff. You have such generous spirits!

### Upcoming Dates/ Event

#### Monday, Jan. 12, 2015

• Running Club After School

#### Wednesday, Jan. 14, 2015

 Fieldtrip- Knights of St. Thomas More 8:30

#### Thursday, Jan. 15, 2015

MS History Fair Projects Due

### Friday, Jan. 16, 2015

- Mass- 7th Grade
- NJHS Applications due

#### Save the Dates

Catholic Schools Week is Jan. 25-Jan. 31, 2015. Many activities are planned for the students and families. A full schedule of events will come home in the next newsletter. Due to Sullivan Hall (the cafetorium) being out of commission and the increased sized of the student body, it has required some changes to the schedule of traditional events normally held during this week. It is hopeful that all will enjoy what we have planned just the same. We truly appreciate your graciousness during our time of adjustments. In the end, we will have a beautiful space to use.

### More News



## Knightly News

The Knights of St. Thomas
More will be visiting the parish
of St. Thomas More and will
learn about the school that
used to be part of the parish.
Fr. Nicholas Schumm will be
speaking to the kids on
Wednesday, Jan. 14, 2015.
Reminders:

- Bring sack lunch and water
- Wear uniforms
- Drivers, please be here by 8:00 a.m. Thank You

### We've Grown!

Parents please check your child's uniform for proper length, overall fit, and condition. Many of the skirts and PE shorts are getting too short. The holiday break is a good time to restock both uniforms and consumable school supplies.

\*\*\*Early arrival fee of \$5.00 will still apply to anyone dropped off prior to 7:30 that is not a safety patrol worker and a teacher notices that they are there. No Morning Care is available. It is not safe to drop students early when no one is aware that they are outside on the campus.

### **National Junior Honor Society News**

Now that 2<sup>nd</sup> quarter grades are in, it is time for new members!

- Jan. 9, 2015-Student Activity/Application Form given to students who met GPA requirement
- Jan. 16, 2015- Actiity Forms Due
- Jan. 26-28, 2015- Letters of selection/non-selection sent to students
- Feb. 9, 2015- Formal Induction of New Members

The selection process and guidelines have been revised to include the specific qualities being looked for in the selection process. They are present in the National bylaws, but were not previously included in the St. Paul bylaws, but now they are, and we will use those guidelines for selection of the new members. A copy of the guidelines will go home with the kids Monday to help them fill out the activity form. The bylaws will be uploaded on the St. Paul Catholic School website this week. Participation is optional for the students who qualify and are selected.